MANATEE COUNTY
FLORIDA
Email
January 20, 2011
To: All Bidders
Re: IFB #10-2554DC Metal Roof Restoration at Civic Center

Manatee County, in accordance with IFB Article A.11 Reserved Rights, is rejecting all bid
submittals in response to the referenced roofing project at the Civic Center because of
irregularities contained in the specifications and to better specify the County’s intention for
this project. It is anticipated that this project will be advertised for re-bid within the next
three weeks with revised specifications.

The re-bid will include, but not be limited to, the following revisions:

1. Description of work for the “sloped roof coating” Bid Form item (surface area or plan
area square footage unit price to be specified).

2. Inclusion of work sequence to accommodate HVAC work to be performed on the
project site.

Upon completion of the bid revisions, the re-bid will be advertised statewide. All firms that
have submitted a response to this IFB will be directly solicited when the document is
available. We appreciate your patience and the time and effort you've expended with this
IFB and invite your continued participation in the re-bid.

Cordially,

.C. “Rob” Cuthbert, CPM
Purchasing Official

/der

Cc: Charlie Bishop, Director, Property Management Department
Tom Yarger, Construction Services Project Manager
Frank Monhart, Project Manager
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